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I’m not sure this is the right place to provide feedback on the new bus routes, but I’d love to
see buses that run later at night, especially late on Friday and Saturday nights. 

The D route is less convenient than the former 2 route since it doesn’t go by the Capitol
anymore. This change increases my commute time significantly. I especially liked that the 2
route went part way across the isthmus. It doesn’t seem like any routes do that now. That
makes it less convenient for me to take the bus to any of the many places near or around
Capitol Square. 
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